Brian Sandoval, *Governor* Diane Kennedy, *President* Corazon Ibarra, *Vice President* Bruce Fong, *Secretary-Treasurer*



Robert Eslinger, *Member* Leticia Gardea, *Member* KJ Smith, *Member* Cyrus Pourzan, Member

FOR RELEASE:

Contact: Nancy Eklof

772-1400, neklof@charter.net

NEW LICENSEES

(RENO, NV April 9, 2014) At a recent annual board meeting, the Nevada State Board of Homeopathic Medical Examiners approved and licensed two physicians as Homeopathic Medical Doctors (HMD). Garry Gordon, a licensed Doctor of Osteopathic Medicine, both in Arizona and Nevada and Keith Scott-Mumby, a medical doctor licensed in the United Kingdom (UK). Dr. Gordon is widely known for his state of the art alternative care and pioneer of chelation therapy. Dr. Mumby has published several papers on his work with allergies affecting behaviors and other extensive studies of alternative medicine and therapies.

Both doctors plan to open their respective practices in Las Vegas, Nevada. The state board oversees, licenses and certifies homeopathic practitioners in the State of Nevada. For more information visit nvbhme.org or call 775-324-3353.





Nevada State Homeopathic Medical Examiners Board Office 1301 Cordone Avenue, Ste 126 • Reno, NV 89502 Nancy Eklof, Executive Director • Phone: 775.324-3353 • 775.828-7825 Email: nvhomeopathicboard@sbcglobal.net